

SELECTBOARD

TOWN OF WESTHAMPTON TOWN HALL I SOUTH ROAD WESTHAMPTON, MASSACHUSETTS 01027

January 22, 2019

Foothills Health District 141 Main Street, PO Box 447 Williamsburg, MA 01039-0447 COPY

Dear board members of the Foothills Health District and fellow member Select Boards:

As a member town of the Foothills Health District, we ask that you accept this letter of recognition of performance on behalf of Valerie Bird. We learned Valerie Bird was notified by an official within the district about a posting on social media about Valerie and involvement with a matter in Westhampton. We hope you understand the opinion expressed there is of an individual and in no way reflects the opinion of our board, rather, we give our praise and full support to Valerie Bird. Furthermore, the Town of Westhampton holds no interest in the page that comments were made on. We have no reservations in stating we find her conduct and work exemplary as our Health Agent through the Foothills Health District.

Please share our opinion with any other officials as you deem necessary.

Thank you for your consideration.

Most Sincerely,

Philip Dowling, Selectboard Chair

Arthur Pichette, Selectboard Clerk Maureen Dempsey, Selectboard Member

Cc: Valerie Bird, Health Agent Foothills Health District